
 
 

 
 

Enjoy  Believe  Achieve   Inspiring Lifelong Learning                            

Issue 300 20th May 2022 

Home discussion    

question 

Stan asked...           

Why are children 

asked not to wear             

dangly earrings or 

Smart watches in 

school? 
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 As I look through the Learning Journey books in each class, I am amazed by the      

quality of work that children produce day in, day out. Standards are high in all     

subject areas and work is beautiful. Well done, everyone!                  Mrs Channing 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime award 
goes to Charlie Harrison for 
clearing away another 

child’s plate without    
being asked to do so! 

       Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week our award 

goes to Pippa Rowan and 
Abigail Smith for being caring 

and thoughtful friends! 

What has impressed 
Toby this week?       

Toby has been very 
impressed by our Year 

Two children this 
week. They have tried 
their best to complete 

their SATs tests in 
reading and maths 

and have shown just 
how sensible and 

grown 
up they 

are. 
Well 

done, 
Year 
Two! 

A brilliant Sports Morning!                                  
Thank you to everyone who came along to 
support children during our lovely Sports 
Morning today. It was great being able to 
welcome families to an event and to see 

everyone having lots of fun!  
Thank you to the staff who came into 

school extra early to set up, Mr Thompson 
and Mr Foster for giving their time to help 
with the smooth running of the event and  

John Hornby for providing the 
music.                                         

Massive congratulations to 
our winning team, Resolution 
(Red), and to everyone who 
took part with smiley faces 

and determination!  

Pupils of the week         

Lilly McLuckie 

Barnaby Kent 

Lola-Rose Bennett 

Year Two 

Lyra-Beth Simpson 

Dexter Simpson 

Alfie Huggins 

Sophia Easton 

Phoebe Chapman 

 

 

Global Council      
Top Tip  

Using a refillable bottle 
and a sandwich box 
will help to reduce 

plastic waste 
and help our 
environment!  

Thank you to everyone 
who donated £2 towards 

our Jubilee planters! 

 

Let’s look smart!  
Please remember that trainers, hoodies and        

sweatshirts that are not school jumpers, novelty 
headbands and jewellery (apart from stud earrings 

and a simple watch)  are NOT school uniform.                   
Please ensure, too, that your child has a school PE 

kit and not clothing items with sports logos. If you are 
struggling to provide uniform for your child, please let 

us know and we will be able to help you! 

Don’t forget to 
wear sunscreen 
during hot weather! 

A HUGE well done to everyone who took part in our adults’ races during Sports Morning today! 



Clubs              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Congratulations, Harry!                           

I am delighted to inform you that 

Harry Thornton has been asked to 

sign to continue to play for            

Middlesbrough Academy again this 

year.                                                        

He thoroughly enjoyed playing 

against his friend (and another of 

our extremely talented footballers), 

Luca Hartley, at the                                    

Riverside stadium on Monday night! 

 

A superb gymnast!                                  
We were delighted to see Hannah 
Van Loo’s massive, golden, trophy 

during assembly. She 
earned this for her            

excellence in gymnastics. 
What a great achievement! 

Amazing news! 
Congratulations to Danny Maylard, 
Harry Lindo and Will Sibly for being 

picked to play for  
Great Ayton Under 7s team!  

 

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Years Three and 

Four and Mrs    

Davies’ class 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Athletics 

(free) 

Thursday                                          

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Mr Moore and 

Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 

(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

May 

27th Queen’s Jubilee celebration day in school, with Jubilee 

themed lunch (order via MCAS app)! 

Break up for the holidays – Happy Holiday! 

June 

6th Staff training day 

7th Children return to school 

16th 6pm - 7.30pm Arts Extravaganza: Y2 –Y6 children (music, 

dance, poetry) 

20th 6pm Sept 2022 EYFS Parents’ meeting 

27th – 1st July Y6 East Barnby residential visit 

29th 3.15pm – 4.15pm Sept 2022 Y3 play date 

5.30pm Sept 2022 Y3 Parents’ information meeting 

July 

4th Y5/6 Puberty and sex ed  - JM/SM, RM/LD 

7th Y5/6 Performance for family members 1.30pm and 6pm 

13th, 14th, 15th Y6 transition at Stokesley Secondary 

14th and 15th Whole school transition – children spend two days 

in their September 2022 classes 

20th Y6 Leavers’ disco and BBQ after school (details to follow) 

22nd 9.15am Leavers’ Service - Y6 parents welcome 

Break up for the holidays – Happy Holiday! 

Three cheers for the             
Dumphy-Brook family! 

Jake, Jessica and Joe had lots to 
celebrate this week with their       

football achievements. Joe really 
enjoyed playing at the Riverside 

Stadium - what a star! 

Well done, Harley!                                     
Last weekend, Harley Austick 

did amazingly well during a 
horse-riding competition,  
earning rosettes for him and his 

horse. Well done, Harley!                                 
What a talented boy you are! 

Thank you to Alyssa, who makes sure our little ones come into school with a friend each day! 

Football success! 
Congratulations to our school football team, who won 

their friendly match against Ingleby Greenhow Primary 
School on Wednesday after school.  

The final score was 4-3. It was a great game with lots 
of action! Well done, folks! 


